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        December 2013 
 

Parents, 
 
Given recent weather conditions, the Washington Township School District will have the need to forward  
eblast notifications for delayed openings, school closings or early dismissals. Our Honeywell reports 
indicate that there are several parent families not receiving our eblast notifications. 
 
If you are not receiving our alerts please go to the parent login page found on district web site under 
“Parents” and choose Honeywell Instant Alert Login. 
 
Once logged in, there is a page where you can determine which type of alert you wish to receive and to 
what device or account (cell phone, home phone, text message, and / or email). This page simulates a 
table where you can place check marks after the contact mode. If you have forgotten your username or 
password, please click on the link “Forgot Username/Password.” Honeywell will email you the information 
needed. If you have any difficulties, please contact your child’s main office and school personnel will 
assist you with the web site.  

 

 


